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Monday 20th May 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Below is the date and time for FS1’s sports day. We have highlighted the time that your child will 
take part. They will only take part once. Please only turn up to this time slot as your child will NOT 

be taking part in both due to the amount of children we have in nursery. 

Monday 10th June   Nursery 10.30                Nursery 14:00      

Children should come to nursery in sports clothes appropriate for racing e.g. shorts, t-shirt and 

trainers. Children should have long hair tied up and be free of jewellery. Please also bear in mind 

the weather on the day and ensure children have waterproofs and/or sun protection in the form 

of cream and hats. Please apply sun cream before they arrive at nursery. Please also ensure they 

have their water bottle. 

Parents/Carers are invited to spectate and should arrive through the Hayfield Crescent entrance at 

the back of school for the times above. Please ensure you remain in the area secured for visitors 

to watch.  Please may we also ask no photographs or videos to be taken as some children do not 

have permission for this to happen.  Staff will take photos to share on Tapestry.  

Unfortunately, if your child does not attend on a Monday, they will not be able to participate in 

sports day due to insurance purposes.  

If your child attends the AM/PM sessions, you will be able to take your child home once the races 

have finished. They will need to be collected from the nursery building as normal and will not be 

able to leave from the field. This is for safety reasons. 

Please note that there will be no access to toilets for those coming to watch.  

There will be an adult’s race at the end for all those wanting and able to take part- we’ve already 

had the children saying that their parents’ are going to win so you might want to start practising 

now! 

We look forward to seeing you on the 10th June. 

Mrs Perkins and the Nursery Team 


